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Ref: 2090/21 
 
31 March 2021 
 
Dear  
 
Re: Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
 
Thank you for your request for information, which was received by the Nottinghamshire Office 
of the Police and Crime Commissioner dated 18 March 2021.   
 
INFORMATION REQUESTED 
 
1. Source of information on which the documented reduction (under heading “Fact File”) in 

various crime has been calculate. 

2. How much of the indicated reduction  has been estimated to be due to the national 
reduction in crime due to the national “lockdown” over the past 12 months. 

3. The costs associated with the production and issue of the 4 page pamphlet issued 
through the council tax mail shot. 

RESPONSE 
 
1. The data was sourced from the Police Daily Crime and Performance database. 
 
2. The data is based on actual crime data not estimates although the data may be subject to 

minor changes following the validation process. Similar reductions have been experienced 
in other Police areas. There is no data held by the OPCC that provides any insight to 
explain the impact of COVID restrictions on crime reductions. 

 
3. £17,564.30 
 
I hope this information is helpful to you.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Lisa Gilmour 
Business Support Manager 
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